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Altium Limited ASX Announcement 
 

Implementation of Scheme of Arrangement 
 
Implementation of Scheme 
 
Sydney, Australia – 1 August 2024 – Altium Limited (ASX: ALU) (Altium) is pleased to announce that the 
proposed acquisition of Altium by Renesas Electronics NSW Pty Ltd, an indirect wholly owned subsidiary of 
Renesas Electronics Corporation (TSE: 6723) by way of a scheme of arrangement, which was approved by 
the requisite majorities of Altium shareholders on 12 July 2024 and the Supreme Court of New South Wales 
on 18 July 2024 (Scheme), was implemented today. 
 

Altium shareholders have been paid A$68.50 for each Altium share they held at 7:00pm (Sydney time) on 
25 July 2024 (being the record date). 

 
Delisting of Altium 

Trading in Altium shares was suspended from close of trading on 19 July 2024;  Altium intends to apply for 
its removal from quotation on the official list of ASX with effect from close of trading on 2 August 2024. 

 
Further information 

If you have any questions in relation to the Scheme, please visit the Altium website at 
https://www.altium.com/company/investor-relations/investor-center/scheme or contact the Altium 
Shareholder Information Line on 1300 103 401 (within Australia) and +61 2 9066 4063 (outside Australia). 
The Altium Shareholder Information Line is open between Monday and Friday (excluding public holidays) 
from 8.30am to 5.30pm (Sydney time). 

Please note that the Altium Shareholder Information Line will close on or around 30 August 2024. 

 

For enquiries, please contact: 

 

Contact Details: 

Kim Besharati  

Mobile: +1 760 828 3567 

Kim.Besharati@altium.com 

 

Sam Weiss – Chairman  

Mobile: +61 404 892 221 

Sam.Weiss@altium.com 
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